
Anthony S. Campagiorni, Esq. 
Vice President 
Regulatory & Governmental Affairs 

284 South Avenue 
Poughkeepsie, NY 12601 
 
(845) 452-2000 
Direct: (845) 486-5201 
Fax:    (845) 486-5465 
email: acampagiorni@cenhud.com 
www.CentralHudson.com 

                                                         
                                                      November 28, 2017 

 
Honorable Kathleen H. Burgess, Secretary 
State of New York Public Service Commission 
Three Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY 12223 
 

  
    Re: Case 17-E-0369 – Petition of Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation for Time of Use Rate 

Review and Recommendations 
           

Dear Secretary Burgess: 
 

 In compliance with Ordering Clause No. 1 of the Commission’s Order approving Voluntary Time-of-Use 
Rates issued and effective November 17, 2017 in the above referenced case, Central Hudson Gas & Electric 
Corporation (“Central Hudson” or “the Company”) hereby files the following tariff amendments to become effective 
on December 1, 2017. 

P.S.C. No. 15 – Electric 
 

20th Revised Leaf No. 104 
12th Revised Leaf No. 105 
20th Revised Leaf No. 210 
2nd Revised Leaf No. 210.1 
13th Revised Leaf No. 211 
18th Revised Leaf No. 212 

Statement of Market Price Charge and Market Price Adjustment – MPC 206 
                                                                                         

The purpose of this filing is to amend the tariff leaves listed above to include a new Voluntary Time-of- 
Use rate and amendments to the existing Time-of- Use Service Class.  In compliance with Ordering Clause No. 1 of 
the aforementioned Order, tariff amendments are to be filed on not less than three days’ notice, to become effective 
December 1, 2017. 

 
An updated Statement of Market Price Charge and Market Price Adjustment (MPC-206), has also been 

revised to include the Market Price Charge (MPC) and Market Price Adjustment (MPA) for the new Voluntary Time 
of Use service class, to be effective December 1, 2017. 

 
Pursuant to Ordering Clause No. 3, the requirements of Public Service Law §66(12)(b) and 16 NYCRR 

§720-8.1 concerning newspaper publication of the tariff amendments contained herein have been waived.  

 Questions related to this filing should be directed to Darlene Clay at dclay@cenhud.com or (845) 486-
5466.                                                                                                              

             
               Very truly yours, 

 
 

   Anthony S. Campagiorni 
Vice President – Regulatory & Government Affairs  
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